
From: George Hunter  
Sent: 25 March 2023 10:53 
To: Planning 
Subject: Planning reference 2022/0528/P - O2 Centre Masterplan - letter of 
support 
 
George Hunter 
Flat 21 Cavendish Mansions 
Mill Lane 
London 
NW6 1TE 
 
Dear Planning Team  

I am writing to support the O2 Centre Masterplan proposals planning 
reference number: 2022/0528/P.  

I am in support of the scheme's plans to increase housing in the local area and 
developing the area between Finchley Road and West Hampstead stations. I 
am also heartened by the scheme's commitment to introducing step free 
access at West Hampstead Underground. 

  

Kind regards, 

George Hunter 

 


